
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Cir No.: STS/75/2025-26        21.08.2025 (Thursday) 

 

“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others” 

-Mahatma Gandhi 

Dear Parent 

It is said that charity begins at home and is further reinforced in school. Keeping this in perspective, the school 

in association with the NGO, ‘Ek Mutthi’ is organising a Grain Collection Campaign to help the less fortunate. 

Students are requested to generously donate only rice and pulses to their respective class teachers latest by 

26.08.2025 (Tuesday). 
 

Let us join hands to do good for the needy and deserving members of our community. 
 

We rise by lifting others! 

 

 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 
   (Principal) 


